
Subject: [Fwd: Letter to Ed: Billboards]
Date: Sun, 24 Mar 2002 12:12:54 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Letter to Ed: Billboards
Date: Sun, 24 Mar 2002 01:06:42 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 
Dear Outlook Editor: 
 
I feel the Burrard & Squamish Bands have exercised a high degree of responsibility and good taste in not allowing billboards on their
reserves here on the North Shore.  Personally, I cringe whenever I drive into Victoria & witness what others have done for a quick
cash grab.  
 
As such I must voice my disapproval to install 35 billboards around the District of North Vancouver.  I regard this as an exercise in
bad taste & don't believe residents will allow our 'super natural' North Shore to be spoiled by Councillor Denault & his supporters on
District Council.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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